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In the last quarter of this project period I have used some of the platforms to educate and 
dessiminate my research findings to the academicians, community stakeholders and schools. I 
made a presentation to the lecturers and students of College of Natural Resources as they are 
most of the time engaged in scientific research activities of our country. While presenting my 
research works, I specifically focused on the outcomes and recommendations of my project. It 
was a very interactive session.  
 
I made a point to share my findings to the community people as they partake in grassroots 
decision making. They can impact the conservation of WBH and its nesting habitats from the 
influence of fire along with other relevant line agencies/institutions. One school in Chhubu 
Gewog, Punakha was identified. The students and teachers of the school were educated on the 
bird, its habitats and disturbances. All of participants were requested to be on board together 
in conserving this bird species and its habitats. 
 

 

 


